
Wentworth Falls Garden Club Minutes  

General Meeting 13 April 2017 

Wentworth Falls School of Arts Hall 

 
President – Celeste Shadie 

 Welcomed visitors 

 Welcomed new member – Margaret Kennedy 

 AGM. Thanked members for nominations. 

 Thanked Martin Vaughan and others for Membership backup offers. 

 Passed Q&A book. Advised Bill Grattan will answer questions. 

 Advised incorrect date on Newsletter ‘Next Meeting’ section. 11 May. 

Secretary – Gai Horrocks 

 GCA BM Zone Friendship Day. 13 May. Details on Newsletter. 

 Merino Magic garden fertiliser. $6 per 10kgs. Delivered. Orders May GM. 

Financial Report – Barry Butler on behalf of Henry Nelson. 

As per Statement of Account 1 March – 31 March 2017 

Total Funds: $4,057.95 Total Income: $725.50 Expenditure: $309.65 

Available Funds: $4,473.80 

Move acceptance of Financial Report: Barry.         Seconded: Fran Craze 

Welfare: Celeste on behalf of Lea Nelson 

 Cards to Ken Bernoth and Moira Forrester. 

 Advised for Welfare matters as Lea is travelling her email address is on 
Newsletter this month. 

Publicity – Narelle Nolan. No Report 

Library – Carol Conway 

 Purchased 5 DVDs and 2 books with money raised from Silent Auctions. 

 There will be another Silent Auction in several months. 

Membership – Barry. No Report. 

 

 

 



Tours and Functions – Lynton Phillips. 

 Wivenhoe Historic House, Camden 9 June. 9.35am departure. 

 Mahatta House Wahroonga, Tuesday 30 August. Selling in May GM. 

 Plant Fair 8 April. Was a great outing. Lunch at Norman Lindsay Gallery. 

 Gardening Hint: Patrol Grub and Beetle Killer. Excellent for curl grubs. 

 Reminded members booked on tours to be punctual. 

Q&A – Celeste  

Bill Grattan introduced by Celeste. 

 

Morning Tea 

 

Guest Speaker – Celeste  

Bill Grattan, Bay Tree Nursery, Mt Victoria. 

Topic: Growing Alpines. 

Meeting closed: 12.00.                                                     Next GM 11 May 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 


